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Bob Venezia

From: "Cohen, William M CIV NAVAIRDEPOT" <william.m.cohen@navy.mil>
Date: Thursday, March 22, 2012 12:34 PM

To: "Bob Venezia" <bvenezia@avanienvironmental.com>

Subject: FW: Dust Collection Booth Bldg 137

FYI

From: Kinner, Richard E CIV FRC-East, 6.3.1
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 1:13 PM
To: Cohen, William M CIV NAVAIRDEPOT
Cc: Fulcher, William F CIV NAVAIRDEPOT
Subject: Dust Collection Booth Bldg 137

Good day, William. Mr. Fred Fulcher and I measured the air velocity today. The velocities
were measured with all three "fly" fans in operation as well as the five exhaust fans. The
velocity ranged between 220-300+ feet per minute with no sponsons inside the booth.
The air movement was noticeably improved from previous tests and the artisans seem
pleased with the improved performance.

It is therefore recommended that the government accept the booth. Please forward this
to Aviani Environmental for their information. Thank you and best regards,

Richard (Dick) Kinner
Senior Mechanical Engineer,
Utilities Branch (6.3.2.2)

FRC East

(252) 464-9566

3/22/2012



